
 

 
You may be aware that South Holland District 

Council is looking to change how you pay for 

parking here at the Castle. 
 

Please be assured that members and       

casual users will not have to pay                 

when using our facilities. 

 

See overleaf for more details 
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Failure to register your vehicle could result in a parking enforcement ticket

Failure to display the permit or remaining in the car park past the 

permitted time could result in a parking enforcement ticket

For more information please contact 

car.parks@sholland.gov.uk

MEMBERS 
 

Members will be permitted to park their vehicle free of charge          

whilst using the facilities. Please provide your name, vehicle registration 

and membership number to register your vehicle for free parking. 

Please provide these details online at:               

www.sholland.gov.uk/castleparking 

Or via email to:                                                 

car.parks@sholland.gov.uk 

   

 

 

CASUAL USERS / NON MEMBERS 
 

Non-members will be permitted to park their vehicle free of charge 

whilst using the facilities. You will need to obtain a temporary permit 

from reception upon arrival and display this in your vehicle for the 

duration of your stay (Maximum 3 Hours).
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